
Hi Laura, 
 
Further to your email to Ellie, I just wanted to advise that our response has been drafted up and will 
be issued formally to you by our Planning Liaison team tomorrow.  
 
To summarise, we have had to object to the proposal as it stands - the private package plant for 
disposing of foul sewage has been located on top of/ in close proximity to an existing water main 
that lies within the site and is covered by a legal easement.  
 
We have advised the applicant to use our free of charge pre-development service to contact Water 
Developer Services as a matter of urgency in order to discuss the location of this main and their 
options for the relocating the package plant. Once this has taken place and a revised layout plan has 
been assessed by UU then we may be in a position to remove this objection.  
 
I am on leave from tonight until the 24th, however should you need anything further please let Ellie 
know.  
 
Best regards 
 
Jenny  
 
 

 

Jenny Quinn   
Planning Manager  
Planning, Landscape and Ecology 
M: 07776 105657 (mobex 55657) 
unitedutilities.com 

If you have received a great service today why not tell us? 
Visit: unitedutilities.com/wow 

 
 
 


